
 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
From: The Branch-Hillsdale-St. Joseph Community Health Agency 
 
RE: H1N1 vaccination clinic on 11/21/2009 
 
Date: 11/18/09 
 
The Branch-Hillsdale-St. Joseph Community Health Agency will be having an H1N1 
vaccination clinic in St. Joseph County, this Saturday, November 21, 2009 at the St. 
Joseph County Intermediate School District building, located at 62445 Shimmel Rd, in 
Centreville, Michigan.  This clinic will be open from 9:00am to 12:00 noon.  The clinic is 
for vaccination of the following target groups only: 
 

 Young adults ages 18-24 
 Children 6 months to 5 years of age  
 Mothers/Dads & care givers of children under 6 months of age,  
 Pregnant women  
 Persons 6-64 with chronic medical conditions (diabetes, asthma, lung and kidney 

disease, blood disorders)  
 
Please note; this clinic is not intended for school age children as our school clinics are 
now underway and those kids will be vaccinated at their school.  Young adults ages 
18 to 24 are not typically vaccinated in a school clinic so they are being added to this 
weekends clinic. 

 
There is no fee associated with these vaccinations.   
 
Vaccines supplies are limited and vaccinations will be given until the vaccine supply is 
gone, or until 12 noon. 
 

 
For more information about H1N1 and upcoming clinics, visit our website at: 

 
www.bhsj.org 

 
Or you can call the Health Department at 269-273-2161 


